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1st October 2018  
 
 
Dear Parents 

Reception Curriculum Workshop 
 

We hope that your child is settling into school life happily.  
 
We have arranged a meeting on Thursday 18th October at 6pm for parents. This is an 
important meeting where we will give you information about your child’s education. In 
particular, we would like to tell you about homework, home reading books, Tapestry 
and how your child is taught using the Early Years Foundation Stage Curriculum. If you 
have had a child in the Reception class in previous years, we would still like you to 
attend the meeting if at all possible.  
 
There will also be a chance for you to visit the Reception area and time to chat 
informally to the teachers and other members of school staff. We ask that children 
please do not attend this meeting. 
 
We would appreciate the return of the reply slip below – thank you. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

Amy Cooke 
 
Miss A Cooke 
Foundation Stage Coordinator 
 

 
Reception Curriculum Workshop – Thursday 18th October – 6pm 

 
 
Child’s name __________________________________________________________ 
 
 
I/we will be attending this meeting       (    ) 
 
I/we will not be attending this meeting (    ) 
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